
 

            June 4, 2021 

 

Dear Seaford Community, 

 

Various media outlets have reported that New York State will be relaxing the requirement that students and 

staff wear masks in schools effective on Monday, June 7, 2021.  Governor Cuomo has indicated that the New 

York State Department of Health (“NYSDOH”) has reached out to the CDC to determine whether the CDC 

objects to this change and will issue updated guidance on Monday, June 7, 2021.  

 

Should new guidance be issued over the weekend by the NYSDOH and/or the Governor, the Seaford School 

District administrative team will meet on Monday morning to discuss how these potential changes will be 

implemented in our schools.  Once we have formulated our plan, we will notify the school community.   If 

revised protocols allow for the removal of masks, the right of an individual to wear a mask or not to wear a 

mask will be respected.   

 

As always, your patience and support are greatly appreciated.  Have a nice weekend. 

 

Very truly yours, 
 
Adele V. Pecora 
Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


